

TO ALL NATIONAL WRESTLING FEDERATIONS TO THE BUREAU MEMBERS

Subject: 2022 Beach Wrestling World Series

Dear Mr. President,

I hope that this letter finds you well. You are probably very close to the end of the year holidays but we wanted to inform you about the upcoming Beach Wrestling World Series.

Most of you will have to finalize their budget for 2022 and we really hope that Beach Wrestling will be part of it.

The official announcement and the publication on our Calendar will be done at the middle of January but we wanted to provide you a first information with the locations and the specific details about each stop.

We have therefore the pleasure to inform you that the 2022 Beach Wrestling World Series will be organized:

1 st stop	28-29.05.2022	Odessa (UKR)
2 nd stop	18-19.06.2022	Sanxenxo (ESP)
3 rd stop	01-02.07.2022	Saint-Laurent-du-Var (FRA)
4 th stop	09-10.07.2022	Katerini (GRE)
FINAL .	03-04.09.2022	Constanta (ROU)

United World Wrestling and the organizers are working hard to get the accommodation fee very low. Despite the high season at some of these dates, the hosts are doing their best to reduce this fee at maximum. We can already announce you that the accommodation fee will be between 120 and 170 Euros.

By writing you this letter we also want to remind you that Beach Wrestling will be part of the next 2023 ANOC World Beach Games. We are working on the qualification system and we can already announce you that some of the abovementioned events will count for these Games.

We will provide you more information about these Games in the coming months but don't miss the opportunities to register athletes for these events.

I also take this opportunity to inform you that Katerini will host the U17 and U20 European Beach Wrestling Championships. This event will be organized July, 07 and 08. Like this year, Constanta will host the U17 and U20 World Beach Wrestling Championships (01-02.09.2022). The Youth Olympic Games is coming soon. It is already the time to engage your youngsters into Beach Wrestling events.

We really hope that you will register big teams for these events. It is important for the growth of the Sport.

Sincerely Yours,

Nenaø Lako

President / United World Wrestling

Corsier-sur-Vevey, 24th of December 2021/Jdr